
 

Manager’s Report  

 

1. Local Road Resurfacing 

 

 Hilltop Way 

 Norwood Circle 

 Country Club 

 Country Club Lane 

 Temporary patching on Chestnut Drive  

 

2. Flooring- donated by Bridge Club for the Blowing Rock Clubhouse. 

 

3. Flowers- hanging baskets and planters have been placed along Main Street and 

Sunset Drive and are out for the season. Thank you to Chris Pate and Ricky 

Hudson for all their hard work to make Town beautiful.  

 

4. BRAAC Town Clean-up occurred the week of May 15th-19th.  We want to express 

our appreciation to all the citizens who came out to help with the clean-up and 

make the Town beautiful.   

 

5. Town employee work day May 18th.  We want to thank all the Town employees 

who came out to put forth their physical labor to help make the Town look great.   

 

6. NCDOT complied with the Town’s request and began ditch work repair on Main 

Street between Chetola and Hill Street.   

 

7. Water Plant Chemicals feed room repairs have been completed.   

 

 


